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Royal Wedding Spring Fete  
What a do!  We raised a whopping £750 thanks to the generosity of 

our parents, enthusiasm of our visitors, and the hard work of our 

kids, staff, and PTA.  Many, many, many thanksñthis money 

provides vital resources for school, so we are thrilled with this 

result.   

 

We had some fantastic entries into our cake and biscuit 

competition.  There is some phenomenal baking and decorating 

talent in this school.  Winners were Philip G, Azeen A, Megan D, 

Emelia S, Eva V, Ellie R, Harry T, and Phoebe M.  Well done all!      


